
Ashe County Schools Announces Nomination Period Now Open for the 

2019-20 Classified Employee of the Year  
 

Ashe County Schools is excited to announce nominations for the 2019-20 Classified Employee of the 

Year are now open. Nominations will be accepted through March 31, 2019. 

The overall purpose of this recognition is to pay tribute to the tireless efforts of our county’s classified 

school employees.  Classified employees are vital staff members who play key roles in creating a school 

environment that promotes student achievement, safety, and health. 

Classified employees are those in positions such as: bus driver/monitor, bus garage, cafeteria, 

custodian/maintenance, office support, teacher assistant—including prekindergarten and exceptional 

children 

The goals are to: 

• Identify and honor exemplary classified school employees though out the system 

• Select one Classified School Employee of the Year to recognize 

Ashe County Schools is pleased to invite each employee, neighborhood partner and parent/guardian to 

participate in the nomination of these employees.    

Please see link for the nomination form. 

 

 

 


